
SMFHS Band Boosters 
General Meeting Minutes 

April 04, 2011 
 

John Cannon called the meeting to order at 7:32 pm.   
 
Prior Meeting Minutes: Minutes are posted on the band website Stowband.org Please contact Heather Galioto if 
you find any changes that need to be made to the minutes.  
 
Freshman Meeting: Is taking place as we speak in the band room. Welcome Newbies! 
 
Treasurer: Ron P: We are doing very well. Our CD was rolled over and renewed for 14 months earning 1%. 
Account balances: General Fund-$22,114.07, Student Accounts-$28,339.89, Uniform Fund-$32,353.02, 
Scholarship Fund-$1,000, Equipment Bus Fund-$1,000 and Trip Assistance Fund-$1,268.08. Totaling $86,075.06.  
 
Reverse Raffle 
Thank you to everyone who had a hand in making this event fun and successful!!!  
 
Fundraisers: 
 
McDonald’s Night  The next one is April 11th from 5-8 pm. The last one is May 23rd. 
Mulch: our participation with the mulch program is still up in the air at this time. 
Blossom: Jeff Earle and Janice Brown will be heading up Blossom this year. We will work in the same location all 
year and it is enclosed. We committed to 10 people at every event. If you are new, you MUST have TIPS training 
to work. 
Ice Cream Social: We have earned $1,091 in two concerts with the ice cream social. We will continue this again at 
the May concerts. This may also be incorporated into the concession stand in the fall. 
Connection Cards: Ended Friday. We broke the $1,000 mark. There are still many cards/money NOT turned in. 
Please get your cards/money turned in ASAP!  
Cookie Dough Sale: Louise D: the cookie dough sale begins April 11 and ends April 26tt. This is a student account 
fundraiser for Kimpton and High school students with 40% of the sales going to the students. 
DVD/CD: Contact Kevin and Gail Davis for all orders! DVDs are sold out but there are some CDs left 
Embroidery: Contact Kevin and Gail Davis for coats, hats, bags, blankets, shirts…you name it…they can do it ☺ 
Tag Day: Janice Brown is looking for new/old drivers and people to help count money when it comes in. Tag Day 
is April 30th this year. 
 
Scholarships: The Band Boosters provide a $500 scholarship towards freshman tuition of a student who is 
studying music. Students must apply. The form is available in the guidance office and is online as well. We also 
provide a $100 for a summer music program. Please get your applications mailed in!!! 
 
Band Banquet: May 4th is our annual banquet. RSVP’s are due on April 22nd. $20 per person can be paid by cash, 
check or taken out of the students account. Buffet meal, awards, recognitions and dancing ☺ Band Banquet is for 
everyone not just seniors. Juniors will also receive their letters. 
 
Senior Memory Pages: Sharon Briggs is looking for photos of ALL seniors. Please get them to her ASAP!!! Time 
is running out!!! 
 
Newsletter: Lisa Gopp 
Newsletter articles are due THIS THURSDAY!!!! 
 
Old Business: 
No old business 
  
New Business:  
Please take note of the new link on the band website (stowband.org) to fill out a form for chaperoning and 
volunteering.  



We would like to get an article in the paper about the band giving back to the community. 
 
Director Reports: 

 
Mrs. Sandman: 

¾ The Benefit concert raised $833 for Akron Children’s Hospital! Well done ☺ 
¾ Jazz Spring Fling @ Kimpton on March 17th with special guest Mark Russo was a very nice 

evening of great music.  
¾ Jazz 2 is finished for the year. Great job students! 
¾ Jazz 1 performance and Cedar Point trip on May 14th. 1st payment sent in with 2nd payment due 

April 21st. 
¾ Tag day is April 30th in the morning.  
¾ American Celebration Concert is April 30th at 7pm. 
¾ May 4th is the annual band banquet. We need senior pictures turned in to Mrs. Briggs for the senior 

memory pages. 
¾ April 9th is the Solo & Ensemble for Kimpton students at Green High School. 
¾ May 11th- Kimpton Concert 
¾ May 13th- Kimpton contest 
¾ May 17th- High school band concert 
¾ May 18th- Lakeview band concert 
¾ May 21st- Kimpton Jazz performance and Cedar Point day 
¾ Thanks to the Thiese’s for the ice cream socials. They are a hit. 
¾ Freshman final exam is the performance at senior recognition night on May 24th 
¾ Maroon/Gold band final exam is the performance at the cemetery on Memorial day 
¾ Wind Ensemble final exam is the performance at commencement on May 26th 
¾ We would like to get an article in the paper about the band giving back to the community. 
¾ Band Banquet is for everyone not just seniors. Juniors will also receive their letters. 
¾  

 
 
Next meeting will be May 02, 2011 in the band room at 7:30pm. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm  
 
  
 


